
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE   SEPTEMBER 3, 2002 
 
 PRESENTATION � ENVELOPE FUNDING 
 (ITEM 1, BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF AUGUST 22, 2002) 
 
 Recommendation 
 

The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 
 

1) That staff be directed to send a letter to the organized sports groups advising them of a 
possible rate increase as a result of the 2003 budget process; 

 
2) That the presentation on August 22, 2002 by the Commissioner of Finance and 

Corporate Services, entitled �City of Vaughan � 2003 Operating Budget Envelope 
Funding Approach�, be received; and 

 
3) That the written submission of the City Manager, dated August 22, 2002, be received. 

 
 
Attachments 
 
Attachment 1 � City Manager�s letter dated August 22, 2002 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona, Chair 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


